
 

 

Inclement Weather Policy 

      Colorado is notorious for its unpredictable weather, and this may result in 
camp being cancelled due to poor weather conditions. If weather forecasts 

predict poor conditions, we will post on our Facebook and Instagram page, as 
well as send texts and emails, that camp will be cancelled. We will do our best to 
do this with as much notice as possible.   Short rain showers will not be an issue 

as there is a large, covered building to do more “indoor” type activities. If camp is 
cancelled due to poor weather, there will be 3 options:   

 

Option 1. If you have a remaining balance, you will be credited $65.00 

Option 2. You may reschedule your camp to a new date of your choice - pending 
availability. 

Option 3. If you do not wish to reschedule your camp to a new date and you do 
not have a remaining balance, you will be refunded $65.00 

 

       If weather conditions become poor once camp has already started and we 
have an emergency cancellation of camp, we will contact you immediately via 

phone call and/or text message and post on our Facebook and Instagram pages. 
The same 3 options above will be offered if we have an emergency camp 

cancellation due to poor weather conditions.  

 


